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Mark Your
Calendar

Homecoming (August 5-6)

Annual General Meeting (September 23)

SSC 120th and SSCPS 85th Anniversary
Gala Dinner    (November 3)

SSC Open Day (November 4-5)

SSC Golf Day  (November  9 )

           

          Jockey Club Kau Sai Chau the South Course

 Grand Hall. HKCEC, Wan Chai



Dear Alumni,
It is my greatest honour to have been elected as the President of SSC Alumni
Association for a 2-year term. Part of my overall plan to connect and engage
our alumni is through our newsletters.

Welcome to this new series of SSC Alumni News which is a bi-annual
newsletter that brings to you updates of our Alma Mater, events and reunions
organized by the Alumni Association, news with your classmates as well as
interesting and inspirational stories about our successful alumni.

Now that the COVID-19 pandemic is over and life returns to normal. The
Alumni Association is planning to roll out a host of exciting events in the
coming months. In particular, 2023 celebrates the 120th Anniversary of SSC
and the 85th Anniversary of SSCPS. An array of celebration activities are
being organized. Please refer to the Mark Your Calendar section for more
information and we hope to see you all at these forthcoming events.

Let us know if we can help you with your alumni activities such as reunions
and gatherings. Don’t forget to tell us about your exciting news such as
marriages, family additions and special occasions and achievements and any
other news that your fellow alumni may find interesting. We would love to
hear from you! Update us by emailing to sscaa@sscaa.org
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Establishment of new SSCAA Exco

The 2022 Annual General Meeting was held on September 15, 2022, and a new
Executive Committee was duly constituted and

 Mr Johnson Kong was elected President. The Members of the newly-elected
Executive Committee are as follows:



President: Johnson Kong

Immediate Past President: Louis Chan
Vice President: Dickson Leung, Sandy So

Secretary: Edna Yuen
Treasurer: Lawrence Lo



Exco members:

Anson Chan, Grace Chan, Jeffrey Wong, Steve Au Yeung, 
Jeremy Au Yeung,Ivan Pong, Derek Yuen, Yannie Ng, Bernardo Cheng, Joan Ng








 Mentorship Programme
Details

The College, in collaboration with the
Alumni Association, has been offering a
mentorship programme for S5 students to
broaden their knowledge of various
professions and to help foster their
personal and professional growth.
Students can enrol to 27 distinguished
mentors with expertise in architecture,
banking and finance, law, advertising,
information technology, creative
industries, entrepreneurship, human
resources, retail, academia, logistics and
medicine this year. The following is the
list of our 27 mentors. The Alumni
Association would like to express our
gratitude for their contributions in
nurturing SSC young blood and investing
in our future:

Boris Chan (IT)
Danny Wan (Finance)
Gary Mui (Insurance)

Dr. Louis Chan (Medicine)
Marvin Chen (Architecture)

Hon. Mr. Justice Thomas Au (Judge)
Stan Tang (Various)

Vicky Ip (Wedding/Charity)
Howard Wong (Finance)

Terence To (Harbor Pilot)
Felix Tsang (Finance)

Ivan Wong (Casino/Resort)
Henry Wong (Music/Entertainment)

Helen Kwok (Business Consulting)
Arnold Wong (Finance & Accounting)












Please do not hesitate to contact us if you are interested in becoming a mentor or if you have any
referrals in mind. The Mentorship Programme need you.

Eddie Chan (Architecture)
Dr Yip Pui Pui (Medicine)
Angela Ngai (Property Development)
Mr Ho Ho Yee Alexandra (Physiotherapist)
Edwin Cheung (Private Equity)
James Tze (Legal)
Dr Michael Wong (Medicine)
Jacky Chan (Logistics)
Nikkro Yu (FinTech/Digital Technology)
Bonnie Ngan (Couselling/Psychology)
Arthur Chow (Start Up, New Tech, Media)
Johnson Kong (Accounting)



Past Events








A tailor-made Snoopy-themed retirement dinner of Principal Carol Yang was
jointly hosted by SSCAA and SSCPTA on 15 July 2023.



Our designer turned Ms Yang and her husband into Snoopy characters! She

bid a joyful farewell to her colleagues, alumni, parents and students.



Principal Yang's legacy will long shine, and she will be missed.

Principal Carol Yang Retirement Dinner



Past Events

Vancouver Gathering with Alumni 



Vancouver has always been one of the most popular
destinations for SSC Alumni. The SSC community

there and the visiting alumni are never short of
gatherings. The photo here is only showing a

glimpse of the warm and joyful moments they
enjoyed in Vancouver.

2022 Golf Day

2022 Golf Day was hosted on 11 November
2022. The event was sponsored by Chun Lee
Engineering Co. Ltd. and Mr Erastus Yu.

Speech Day
The 2022 Speech Day was followed by the Opening Ceremony of the
award-winning Benevolence House on 18 November. Our President,

Johnson Kong, was the guest of honor and gave an inspiring speech on
the Speech Day. Ms Carol Yang delivered her last Principal’s Report

before her retirement. Find video highlights here:
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLLd_IGqxNpP1MevZThEh-

7YUrhF2P1rgD



Past Events

Presentation of Memorials of 

Late Khun Bichai Ratanakul
 to School (Jan 13 2023, Samson Lee and Carol Yang) 



Bichai Rattakul (陳裕財), our famous alumni from Thailand,

passed away on 28 February 2022 at the age of 97. He served as
the Deputy Prime Minister from 1983 to 1990 and 1997 to 2000,

Speaker of the House of Representatives, and President of the
National Assembly of Thailand. He experienced the Japanese
occupation of Hong Kong and the St. Stephen’s Massacre on

Christmas day in 1941. His oral history was recorded at SSC and
now placed in Bungalow No. 3. After the funeral services on 17
September 2022, the memorial books of Late Bichai Rattakul

was being delivered from our President Johnson Kong to
Principal Carol Yang.






Past Events

2023 Outstanding Alumni Series 

To kick off our 120th Anniversary celebration and to raise the
social awareness of our students, the College, in collaboration
with the Alumni Association and the Parent-Teacher Association,
organized the 2023 Outstanding Alumni Series, which consist of
3 series of talks and sharing sessions. The Series were
successfully conducted from February to April 2023, and we
would like to show appreciation to our outstanding alumni and
speakers:

“Anti-epidemic Heroes”
Dr Chan Yik Si, Louis (1987)
Dr Pang Lok Yee (2014)
Dr Leung Chun Ho (2014)

“Embracing Diversity”
Ms Yim Chor-pik, Rabi (1986)
Dr Tang Wai-man, Wyman (1998)

“Innotech for Tomorrow”
Mr Chow Bong Leong, Arthur (1988)
Mr Yu Yan Hei, Nikkro (1999)
Mr Lee Sze Choi (2020)



Past Events

Chinese New Year Dinner (Feb 25 2023) 

Our first post-COVID event was successfully held
at East Ocean ‧ Lafayette in Causeway Bay. Our
principals, teachers, and alumni clearly looked
thrilled with their masks off and had a delightful
evening.

 Alumni Choir
 The Alumni Choir was preparing to rock the
stage on June 25 at Trinity Cathedral for
Evensong Services, followed performance at the
Concert 2023 on July 2 to celebrate the 120th
and 85th Anniversary of the College and
Preparatory School.

 The Alumni Choir is celebrating its 15th
Anniversary and we had a special collaboration
with Heep Yunn Old Girl’s’ Association Choir to
pay tribute to our retiring principal, Ms. Carol
Yang, who also served as the deputy principal of
Heep Yunn School before joining St. Stephen’s.

Chinese New Year Dinner

Alumni Choir

Alumni Choir



SSC 120TH ANNIVERSARY -
THANKSGIVING SERVICE -
 21 FEB 2023 

On 23 February 1903, St Stephen’s College was founded in Sai
Ying Pun. 120 years on, we gathered in St John’s Cathedral to
give thanks to the Lord. Bishop of the Hong Kong Diocese the
Right Revd Matthias Der recognised our College’s efforts and
prayed for our continued success.

(St. John’s Cathedral)



Upcoming Events
SSC 120th and SSCPS 85th
Anniversary Gala Dinner 

Year 2023 marks the SSC 120th and SSCPS
85th Anniversary. We will keep the flame
alive and celebrate the Anniversary once
again at the Grand Hall of Hong Kong
Convention and Exhibition Centre on
November 3rd. Please save the date for
this most memorable event of the College.
For registration, please scan the QR code
below. 






SSCAA Homecoming is an event to let our participants rekindle fantastic memories of our beloved School Campus
together with their kids, family and fellow alumni. We cordially invite you to join us for a boarding experience that stays

with you at the Martin Hostel from 5 Aug to 6 Aug 2023.
To enrol, please complete the Enrolment Form with payment details and email it together to homecoming@sscaa.org on

or before July 21, 2023. Our Homecoming committee shall confirm acceptance of your enrolment within 10 days of
receipt via email. If we are unable to accommodate your room choice, we shall issue a full refund. For Enquiry, please

contact WhatsApp 91810295.





SSCAA Homecoming 



Other
Information

Appointment of New Principal

The College Council has appointed
Mrs Julie Ma Li Mun Wai to
succeed Ms Carol Yang as Principal,
with effect from 1 September 2023.
Mrs Ma has been serving as the
Principal of SKH Lui Ming Choi
Secondary School for five years. 



Other
Information

•  Swimming pool  arrangements



 The Swimming pool  wil l  open on 17 April  2023.  Alumni can apply
to use the pool  in the t ime slots open for registered users.

Application form is  available at
https://www.sscaa.org/benefits/swimming-club-application/



•  Procedures of  visit ing SSC and SSCPS campuses



 SSC: Alumni are more than welcome to visit  the College.  It  wil l  be

helpful  i f  alumni can make an appointment at  least  3 days in
advance at  https://www.ssc.edu.hk/en/site/view?name=Visit+Us.
Please bring along your ID Card or SSCAA Membership Card with
you to enter the campus.  Should you need any assistance,  please
contact Mr Corwin Kan, coordinator of  our School  Development

Committee,  at  2813 0360.
o SSCPS: To visit  the Preparatory School,  alumni should contact the

general  off ice at  2813 0272 in advance.



•  BBQ Pit



The barbecue pit  of  the College is  open for booking.  Booking of  the
venue includes the use of  7 BBQ pits  and 7 parking quotas,

additional vehicles are charged at HK$100 per vehicle (a maximum
of 5 vehicles,  subject  to availabil ity).

Fee: HK$620 per session (11:30 am to 4 pm OR 4:30 pm to 9:00
pm)

For booking and inquiries,  please email  Mr YH Lam (Deputy
Principal)  at  lyh@ssc.edu.hk






Other
Information

• 120th Anniversary Souvenirs sold at College Office 
To order, 

fill in the form via the following link:
https://bit.ly/3ExZiVM. 

Souvenirs can also be purchased at the SSC 120th and
SSCPS 85th Anniversary Gala Dinner on November 3.



Members of Alumni Association can enjoy
numerous merchant benefits and offers

from our Alumni and Friends all year round. 
please visit sscaa.org for more information
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